
       Cable Television Commission 

       August 3, 2017 

       4:00 p.m. 

 

      The Cable Television Commission met in regular session at City Hall with Chairman 

Teague presiding.  Commission members present were Bateman and Christensen. Nick 

Kern was absent.  City Council Member Hartkopf was present by phone.  Absent: 

Krengel.  

 

     Christensen moved, Bateman seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

     Bateman moved, Christensen seconded, to approve the minutes of the July 6, 2017 

meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Christensen moved, Bateman seconded, to approve the bills in the amount of $312.33.  

Passed. 

 

      Teague read aloud Nick Kerns notes that were e-mailed to the cable commission.  

The Cass County Fair went well and he’s putting videos together and is making plans on 

what he can do for next year.  He’ll be filming Atlanticfest.  He’s in need of a tripod for 

his camera. 

 

     Bateman moved, Christensen seconded, to approve up to $200.00 for a new tripod. 

 

     The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, September 12, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. at City 

Hall. 

 

     Bateman moved, Christensen seconded, to adjourn at 4:04 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

 

             

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

           Secretary 


